
 

The Tourism Industry and Hospitality Management program, the Faculty of Humanities and 
Social Sciences held the seminar for enhancing the skill of students in the field of Medical 
tourism. 

On October 20th, 2020, the Tourism Industry and Hospitality Management program, the Faculty 
of Humanities and Social Sciences by the 4th year students held the training in the topic “How 
to do the Plastic Surgery in the New Normal.” On this occasion, Ms. Bua Srikos presided over the 
ceremony, and Ms.  Belgium Pavinee was the guest speaker for this seminar for giving the 
knowledge, understand for making plastic surgery in the current situation, and the future tendency 
for the Medical tourism to the students and the participants.  This seminar took place in the 
Chorkaew conference room, building 31, and through Facebook Live. 


